From:
 Seidl, Jared W - DNR

 To:
 Kevin Wiesmann

 Subject:
 Watertown bridge install

Date: Thursday, December 15, 2022 9:30:25 AM

Good Morning Kevin,

Pleasure speaking with you this morning regarding the proposed new clear span bridge installation project for the Watertown snowmobile trail. As discussed, no formal wetland delineation or site review is required for this project as no ground disturbance or fill will occur. For Section 5: Wetlands on the permit application, you can check the "d" or "e" box below as this email will be your correspondence from a WDNR Water Management Specialist; you can then upload this email into the Attachments section and label it DNR Correspondence. Please let me know if you have any questions or need further assistance.

Thanks,

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Jared Seidl

Water Management Specialist – Habitat & Outdoor Recreation Team Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 473 Griffith Ave., Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54494

Phone: (920) 420-5960 jared.seidl@wisconsin.gov

